From: NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Evan Lloyd

<evanlloy@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 11:19 PM

To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS

Subject: RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Aug 16, 2012

Mr. Alfred Pollard 1700 G Street, NW, 4th floor Washington, DC 20552

Dear Mr. Pollard,

I urge the FHFA to reconsider its position opposing PACE in its recently proposed rule and to reinstate these programs. I also urge the agency to move forward with adopting the underwriting standards outlined in H.R. 2599, which provide the type of risk reduction strategy needed to ensure that PACE benefits all residential mortgage stakeholders.

Hundreds of communities in the 27 states that have passed PACE-enabling legislation are counting on your agency to reinstate these programs at a time when we need them most.

Energy conservation is the best way to cut pollution and create jobs.

Sincerely,

Mr. Evan Lloyd 2008 W Plum St Apt 3g Fort Collins, CO 80521-3269